
Invitation Letter 
Dear beloved Brothers and Sisters in Christ, 
 
On the behalf of the Supporting Team of the Vietnamese Baptist Fellowship North America, I 
would like to invite and call on all of you to register and to attend the 40th Conference (2025) in 
Southern California. The conference will be: 

- Dates: from Thursday, July 3 to Sunday, Jul 6, 2025 
- Location: Los Angeles Airport (LAX) Marriott, 5255 W Century Blvd, Los Angeles, CA 90045. 
The hotel is conveniently located right next to the airport so there is no need to rent a car; the 
hotel has shuttles picking and dropping off 24/7.  

- Theme: His Wondrous Works, based on Palms 105:2, "Sing to him, sing praises to him; tell of 
all his wondrous works!" 

We believe this is a very special and meaningful conference because this year it will mark a 
milestone of 50 years since the time many Vietnamese left Vietnam to settle in north America and 
many other countries around the world. 

At this 40th Conference, we will have a unique opportunity to: 
• Thank the Lord: praise God for the "wonderous things" that He has given to our 

community in the last half century. 
• Share the faith: hear touching stories about the faith, the perseverance, and the miracles 

that God has done in the life of each one of us.  
• Connect with other Generation: Witness the growth of the younger generations and 

pass on the passion to the future generation. 
• Learn and grow: to be equipped with the knowledge and skills to serve God and the 

community more effective.  
• Fellowship: meet again with the old friends and connect with the new ones so together 

we can build a community of faith.  
 
This year conference is also an opportunity for us to look back on the 50-year journey of the 
Vietnamese community in SoCal, acknowledging the achievements and plan the future together. 
 
We would like to invite you to attend this 40th conference. Although this year's fees may be higher 
than in the previous years, however, we believe that you will greatly be rewarded emotionally and 
spiritually.  
 
Let us come together to this very meaningful conference, a place for us to meet, to share, and to 
encourage each other in our walk with the Lord. 
 
Please register early so we can be as prepared as best as possible.  
 
At the same time, please pray together so that the conference will be blessed by God and be a 
great success.  
 
Love in Christ, 
Pastor Timothy Dac Pham 
Chairman of the Local Support Team 
 


